
The LCAP/DELAC Parent Advisory Committee met on May 10, 2016, to review the draft Local Control 
Accountability Plan.  At the conclusion of the review, the following questions were raised by the 
committee. 
 

1.  When will the plan go to the school board? 
 
A draft of the plan will be presented to the public and the Board of Education at a public 
hearing on June 16, 2016.  The final draft will be published on the District’s web site and will be 
presented to the Board for approval at the regular meeting of the Board of Education on  
June 30, 2016. 
 

2. What have you found helpful about our committee and have you changed anything as a result 
of our feedback? 

 
From the beginning of the process and in response to stakeholder input, there have been items 
added to the LCAP – for instance, counselors and bilingual clerks were incorporated into the 
plan.  Funds to facilitate the HOPE resource centers were also included, along with the addition 
of special education coaches.  Feedback and conversations from the committee members have 
given us an idea of what parents feel is needed to guide our implementation. The plan is much 
stronger due to the conversations with all of our stakeholders. 
 

  


